
We as contractors do not need someone to check our installs to qualify
for the energy star rating…we have tried that in the past with the
utilities and their comfort assured program….it was a night mare to
coordinate and implement. the heating and cooling industry does not
need more government interaction to save consumers $20 a month on their
utility costs so they can fuel up their SUV s with $ 2.15 gallon of gas
…if the EPA wants to save consumers money my suggestions would start
there with a lot less intervention. 
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